
Projeto Tolkien <projetotolkien@gmail.com>

Permission to use art on a YouTube video

Matt Web <matt@matthew-stewart.com> 5 March 2024 at 23:34
To: Projeto Tolkien <projetotolkien@gmail.com>

Ramon, 
Yes, you're welcome to use the Eowyn image, and any other of my Tolkien inspired images that I hold copyright to for
the site. Check my website for copyright info, but if you have any questions, feel free to contact me. Best of luck with
the site. 
Best, 
Matt 

Sent from my iPhone

On Mar 5, 2024, at 9:13 PM, Projeto Tolkien <projetotolkien@gmail.com> wrote:

Hello, Matt, how are you?

A few months ago you allowed me to use your artworks on my YouTube videos and this time I'd like to
ask for permission to use it on my new website: Compendium Tolkien.

To simplify it, it's the first ever Brazillian encyclopedia about J.R.R. Tolkien and his works. The website is
not-for-profit, free and collaborative, and any image used there will be properly authorized and credited.

If you want to take a look at it, I used one of your artwork in our second ever page, about Eówyn (the
page is far from completed, we're still working on some wiki features before actually writing everything):
https://www.compendiumtolkien.com.br/index.php/Éowyn

I'd love to have your permission, but, if for any reason you wish to not be featured in our new website, I'll
totally respect it and remove your artwork from there.

Oh, and to be clear, I'm also still working on the actual image page when you click it. For now there's
just your name on it, but I'm working on how to add the artist's different websites and proof of
authorisation as well.

Best regards, Ramon from Projeto Tolkien.

On Sun, 19 Nov 2023 at 23:55, Projeto Tolkien <projetotolkien@gmail.com> wrote:
I'll make sure to check it before using any art.

Thanks again for the reply!

On Sun, 19 Nov 2023, 23:24 Matt Web, <matt@matthew-stewart.com> wrote:
You can use any Tolkien inspired art that I’ve done, just make sure that it’s stuff that I own the
copyright to. Some Tolkien art I’ve done was for gaming companies, and they own the copyright, so
I can’t grant permission. Copyright information is on my website with the images. If you have any
questions though, feel free to contact me. 
-matt 

Sent from my iPhone

On Nov 19, 2023, at 8:57 PM, Projeto Tolkien <projetotolkien@gmail.com> wrote:

Gmail - Permission to use art on a YouTube video https://mail.google.com/mail/u/2/?ik=b43bc490e6&view=pt&search=a...
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